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Thank you for your continuous co-operation and compliance with the school’s guidance for 
entering and exiting the school. 
 
 

 
 
 
Book Money: 
Thank you to all who have paid the book money.  E-Payments is now set 
up on Aladdin.  All parents should have got a link for payment of Book 
Money and Allianz Pupil Insurance.  If you are experiencing any problems 
with paying, please ring the office. 
 
Please note the last day for paying Alliance Pupil Insurance is today. 
 
 

 
 

Maths Week: 12th to 16th October 
Lots of resources and games for all the children to play on www.mathsweek.ie. 
 
 
 
 
Space Week: 
Well done to all classes on engagement in Space Week. 
There was great work by everyone. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.mathsweek.ie/


 
 
 
Pupil of the Week: 
Pupil of the week will up on our website every week.   
 
 
Walk on Wednesday: 

 
 
Don’t forget to Walk on Wednesday!! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

As the weather is getting colder, pupils can wear a fleece in school  
 over tracksuit or uniform. 

 
If you are collecting your child or children early, please ring the school in advance.  When you 
arrive, do not enter the school – please ring the doorbell and someone will bring your child 
out to you. 
 
I appeal to all parents/guardians to ensure they keep a distance of 2 metres when dropping 
and collecting their children from school.  Could we remind everyone that they must wear a 
mask/visor once they pass the school gate. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Le gach dea ghuí 

 

Ms. Burke-Heneghan and the Staff of Scoil Mhuire 

Thank You To All Pupils and Parents 

Enjoy the Weekend 


